From: Noah Voreades [nvoreades@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2012 9:28 AM

To: Solorio, Eric@Energy

Subject: Fw: 11-AFC-03, Quail Brush Power Plant, City of San Diego Project #270282

Dear Mr. Solorio,

I would like to express my opposition to the proposed Quail Brush Power Plant facility in Santee. This plant will impact the environment, residents and forever negatively alter the beautiful Mission Trails Park enjoyed by many San Diegans. Furthermore, the Mission Trails Park has long been designated for Open Space usage and not zoned for industrial purposes. I strongly believe there are other locations and options to address our energy needs.

I respectfully request that you act with your conscience and halt any plans for the Quail Brush Power Plant.

Sincerely,

Mr. Voreades

**DOCKET** 

11-AFC-3

**DATE** JUN 07 2012

**RECD.** JUN 07 2012